
 

PUBLIC 

The Notice of New <Domestic Payment Application Form> and <Overseas 

Payment Application Form> 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

With effective from 1 September 2016, we are going to launch new <Domestic 

Payment Application Form> and <Overseas Payment Application Form>. 

 

Compared with the old version, there is new field “Is this payment on behalf of a 

third party? □yes □no” on the tag 50a. This field is applicable to corporate 

customer only. If you are personal customer, please leave this as blank. If “yes” is 

ticked, please provide the name and address of ordering party; if “no” is ticked, 

please provide the name and address associated with debit account number. 

 

For more details, please kindly contact your relationship manager or client service 

manager. 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited 

15 August 2016 

 


